
Saturday Sampler 2024 Message from Carrie – June 24 
 

Hi Friends! 

I can't believe that June is here! It's bittersweet for me this year. I am so excited that Mitch's 
first year of high school is over, we made it through! :) Gracie is graduating though and it is a lot 
to process for this Mom. So many of you have been cheering her on all these years and have 
been such a support to me. I can't say thank you enough! We made it! She is heading to UW 
next year so keep on cheering. I will need all of the good vibes in the fall. In addition to the end 
of the year school craziness, we are fully into baseball tournament season. I have a ton of 
nervous energy sitting watching baseball games so I always come prepared with projects to 
work on. Yes, I am the weird mom that is binding quilts, or english paper piecing, or knitting in 
the stands. I am used to the funny looks but have also been able to chat with other people 
watching that are quilters too! What projects do you take on the go? If you want some travel 
project ideas, let me know.    
 
Bridle Path friends, we are finishing up the last of our 12 blocks this month. If you are already 
done, enjoy the vacation. If you need to catch up, this is the time. 
 
Urban Owls friends, we are making the Queen of the May blocks. They are not easy, but look 
amazing when they are done. Check out the tutorial this month, I have tweaked her instructions 
a little bit. If you would prefer to do this block english paper pieced, that is an option too. If 
that's something that you are interested in, I can give you an EPP lesson at Late Night Sew on 
Sat. June 15 (You can register here. Only $15 to attend!).   
 
June 1st is the beginning of the Row by Row Experience 2024, and the Western Washington 
Shop Hop starts June 17th. I love our blocks for each this year. I hope you will too! It’s a great 
opportunity to explore shops while you are traveling this summer.   
 
Just a reminder that the July Saturday Sampler class is moved to June 29th so we can avoid the 
4th of July weekend. Enjoy your month everyone!   
 
Take a look at our June flyer for fabric deals.   
Don’t forget to check out our class calendar for upcoming sewing classes! 

Please post in the Quilter’s Corner Facebook Group. We would love to see what you’re up to!  

Love ya, Carrie 

 

 

https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/class/late-night-sew-june-15/
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/quilters-corner/#rowbyrow
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/quilters-corner/#shophop
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/quilters-corner/#shophop
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/on-sale-now-monroe/
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/in-store-classes-monroe/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/308682128669576/?ref=share

